CITY OF VERGAS

COUNCIL AGENDA

VERGAS EVENTS CENTER

6:30 P.M. on Tuesday, June 24, 2013

Parcel #82000990219000 and 82000990220000, 307 & 309 Park Ave Water and Sewer lines
CITY OF VERGAS

SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING

Monday, June 24, 2014 6:30 P.M.

The City Council of Vergas met in special session at 6:30 p.m., on Monday, June 24, 2014 in Council Chambers, Event Center with the following members present:  Mayor Dean Haarstick, Council Members Scott Goodman, Paul Pinke and Keith Bunkowske. Absent: Kevin Zitzow.  Clerk/Treasurer Julie Lammers, Utilities Superintendent Mike DuFrane, Chris Thorson of Ulteig Engineering, Greg Schmid, Lee Dahlgren, Jon Pauna of KLJ, Engineering and Barbie Porter of Frazee-Vergas Forum. 
Mayor Dean Haarstick called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

Engineer Chris Thorson of Ulteig Engineering explained request from Vergas Investment Group to have a service line for three twin homes by Park View instead of the water main on Hwy 228.  

Motion by Goodman, seconded by Pinke to accept the plan and approve Resolution 2014-0024 (A Complete text of the resolution is part of permanent public record in the City Clerk’s office.).  Motion passed unanimously.
City Engineer Jon Pauna questioned easement and if the Investment Group will be capping the two current Curb Stops located on the property.  They decided to use the two current curb stops located on the property.
The business for which the meeting was called having been completed, the meeting adjourned at 6:55 p.m. 

Clerk-Treasurer Julie Lammers, CMC
